
With the year coming to an end we still have some exciting events to finish off the year, our Showcase and End of Year 

Presentation and Disco. 

All our athletes and coaches are working really hard on their performances for our Jungle Safari Showcase.  This is a   

wonderful opportunity for family and friends to see what the children have been learning this year. 

Term 4 2014 

 

Showcase Athlete Timetable 
 

The concert rehearsal will be held prior to the performance, 

we need athletes to arrive at their designated times to   

ensure we are ready to start the show on time!   

9am High Performance, Elite 

10am Advanced and Levels 1-3 

11am Joeys, Tigers, GymSkills 

11.30 Tumble Bugs, Pre Junior Squad, GymFun 

12.30 KinderGym 

 

Athletes should arrive with their hair done and dressed  

with their requested performance attire. Their coloured 

club t-shirt or polo should be worn over the top.   

For families with participating siblings you are  welcome to 

drop them off earlier as there will be supervision.  Please 

pack some food or money for them during this time. 

 

We ask that parent’s drop their children off and either come 

back or you are welcome to wait outside while they          

rehearse as the doors will be closed to spectators.   

 

We will have a BBQ and  canteen running on the day.  

Kachan School of Tumbling & Performance 
 

2014 Presentation and Disco 

 

  Date:   Saturday 20th December 2014 

  Time:   Presentation 2.00pm for a 2.30pm start                                                            

    followed by a disco until 6.30pm 

  Venue:  The Richmond Club -  

    Francis Street Richmond 

  Tickets:  $15 each, available at the front desk now 
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2015 Term 1 

Generally our term 1 fundraiser is 

Cadbury chocolates, while it does 

not sit well with our    

preferred healthy life-

style outlook, it does give 

an opportunity to raise a 

good amount of funds to 

help with purchasing new 

equipment.  However we are open 

to new ideas for Term 1 2015, if 

you have experienced a successful 

fundraiser elsewhere please share 

the ideas with us. 

Term 3 Kids Night Out 

Thank you to all our families who 

came along to our Kids Night Out, 

we hope the parents also enjoyed 

some valuable time out!  We are 

pleased to say that we raised $600 

toward new equipment for our 

youngest members in the Gym, 

new resources for our KinderGym. 

Term 4 Raffles & Showcase 

Money raised from raffles and 

showcase will go toward new land-

ing mats for both tumbling and the 

double mini   tramps. 

To assist us with putting together 

hampers, we ask that each 

athlete brings in something 

toward the hamper.        

The theme is Christmas 

and New Years.   

Some ideas are:  Drinks, 

chips, grocery items such as sauces, 

jelly, custards, spreads, mince pies, 

bon bons, serviettes, New Years  

paraphernalia, hol iday fun,          

cellphone, baskets 

Fundraising News 

Class changes & additions to note in 2015 

New KinderGym Coach 

We are pleased to announce Georgie 

has joined our coaching team at KSTP.  

Georgie will be taking our KinderGym 

and Tiny Tumblers classes. Georgie 

has a passion for the sport of tumbling 

and trampoline, being once an athlete 

herself.  Georgie is very keen to build 

our classes in the new year for our 

youngest members, continuing on with 

our successful themes and including 

additional  classes. Georgie  will also 

be involved in coaching our afternoon 

programs.  We welcome Georgie. 

KinderGym 

Our KinderGym program is a parent 

assisted class, where parents or carers 

assist their child where necessary   

during the different obstacles.  Kinder-

gym will operate on the  following days  

commencing 2nd February: 

Mondays, Tuesdays & Wednesdays 

10am - 11am. 

Tiny Tumblers 

Tiny Tumblers is designed for pre-

school aged children who are ready for 

an independent class.  These classes 

will be on Monday, Tuesdays & 

Wednesdays from 11.15am - 12.15pm. 

Please note the following changes to our class timetable, these changes will come 

into place from Term 1 from Term 1 2015.  

New GymSkills class 

From 7th February there will be a 

GymSkills class on a Saturday from 

10am - 11.30am.  Our GymSkills class 

is a general skills program for children 

aged 8 - 13years.  If you would like to 

book into our Saturday class please 

advise at the front desk. 

Pre-Junior Squad a Success 

We are thrilled to announce that due to  

the success of our new pre-junior squad 

that was trialed this term.  We thank 

all our parents and children for       

participating in the trial. 

This squad will continue in 2015 and 

will be known as the ‘Bouncing Bilbies’, 

it is open to families who’s children are 

aged 4-5 years and show enthusiasm in 

the sport.  The squad classes are on 

Wednesdays 3.30 - 5pm and Saturdays 

10.30 - 12pm.  If you are interested in 

finding out more please speak with the 

front desk. 

Tumble Bugs 

Tumble Bugs will resume on Monday 

19th January.  Classes for this squad 

will increase 30mins each session.  The 

new times will be:  

Wednesday 4pm - 6pm 

Saturdays 9.30am - 11.30am. 

Outstanding Invoices 

We would like to remind 

families that KSTP provide a 

4 week period from issue of 

the term invoice to the due 

date.    

As we are at the end of 2014, 

please ensure your fees are 

up to date.  Payment can be 

made by cash or cheque at 

the front desk or by electron-

ic funds transfer: 

Kachan School of Tumbling 

and   Performance                                  

BSB 112-879                                  

Account: 486325656 

 
Please note to secure your 

position for classes in 2015 

your Gym NSW affliation/

insurance is required to be 

paid prior to the start of 

Term 1.  All families will 

receive their invoice by email.  

Competivve programs are $80, 

recreation programs are $45.  

If you have any questions 

please speak with the office 

ladies.  



Important Dates to Remember 
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DATE EVENT DETAILS VENUE 

December 2014 

Saturday 13th KSTP Showcase See details on previous page KSTP 

Mon 15 - Thurs 18 Last week of training Don’t miss the last weeks fun & games. KSTP 

Saturday 20th Presentation & Disco See details previous page  Richmond Club 

January 

Tuesday 13th Training Clinic Open to Competitive & Squad members KSTP 

Wednesday 14th Training Clinic Open to Competitive & Squad members KSTP 

Thursday 15th Training Clinic Open to Competitive & Squad members KSTP 

Monday 19th Classes re-commence Competitive & Squad programs only KSTP 

Monday 26th Public Holiday Closed  

Saturday 31st Open Day We open our doors to the community KSTP 

February 

Monday 2nd All Classes Resume As per usual timetable KSTP 

Let your friends know we’re having an open day and they are 

invited to come and try our awesome sport. 

Saturday 31st January 

9am - 2pm 

FREE ASSESSMENTS EACH HOUR 

Attention all Advanced, Levels and Squad Members 

This January we will be running a training clinic for all our competitive classes, including Levels, Advanced, Tigers, 

Joeys, Bugs and Elite. 

Working with Dima, the clinic will include team building skills, a chance to ease back into training after the break 

and work together on skill development. 

The cost is $18 per day or three days for $45. 

The clinic will operate from 3pm to 6pm on Tuesday 13th, Wednesday 14th and Thursday 15th January. 

Due to planning, payment must be made prior to the end of this term, please note there will be no refunds available. 

A reminder to all families of children in an advanced, levels or squad class that training resumes on the               

19th January, two weeks prior to school going  back.  If you are unable to attend due to being away, please let the 

office know so we can take it off your invoice.  If not notified, classes invoiced are payable.  We strongly recommend 

that classes are attended after such a long break. 
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Wishing our families a 
 

  Merry Christmas 
 

               &  
 

Happy New Year 
 

    From Dima and Rebecca 

              and all the staff at KSTP 

Dima and I would like to take this opportunity to deeply thank all of the members and families of  
KSTP for your ongoing support. We are so lucky to have such wonderful parents and children 
within our club and we can assure you that we will continue to strive for excellence within our 
services to you over the coming years.  All of the children at KSTP are amazing and we love seeing 
them grow and develop within our club and the sport.  You all keep us strong and driven and we 
can only hope that you share in our pride of what your children are able to achieve through being 
a member of KSTP.   

As a club, 2014 was a huge year for us.  We’ve had so much development from the athletes, many 
new members, a lot of new equipment and training aids along with a huge boost in morale from 
both our dedicated staff and the athletes as we all work together, bettering ourselves and our 
performances with each new challenge. 

As we look ahead to 2015 we have so much to be excited about.  Of course within our own family 
the arrival of our twin boys, who no doubt like Alexsa and Timofei will eventually be prominent 
fixtures of the gym.  As for the KSTP family, if this year is anything to go by we can expect great 
things for next year.  New skills, new routines, exciting challenges, bigger achievements, new 
friends and of course loads of fun along the way.  Remember, passion and enjoyment is what makes 
us want to work hard and from this success will come!! 

We wish you all a very Merry Christmas and hope that together with your families you have a 
wonderful holiday period.  We look forward to seeing you all again in the new year as we prepare 
for yet another successful year together at KSTP.  

Tumble on and Up! 

With love from Bec, Dima, Alexsa, Timofei and little twins Kachan 


